
SOUTH COLONIE  8416 

SEVERE WEATHER AND WEATHER ALERTS 

 

 

In the event of severe weather and weather alerts, the District may close early or delay opening 

because weather conditions make travel dangerous. The Superintendent of Schools or his/her 

designee shall have the authority to adjust transportation schedules as needed in an effort to 

maintain the highest level of student and employee safety.  

 

Notifications of closings, delays or other weather alerts which significantly affect transportation 

scheduling are communicated to parents/guardians through District communication tools (website, 

SNN alerts, automated phone calls, emails, etc.).  
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